
GPTLA Member Meeting 06-21-25 

 The GPTLA Member Meeting was held on June 21st, 2025, at 1:00pm MDT at Gordon 

Howie’s. Members present were Gordon Howie, Larry Mayer, Lorin & Deb Lippert, Mark & Lisa 

Sanders, and Shawn Tobin, Marlin & Vickie Krump joined the meeting via phone conference. 

 The meeting opened with Gordon asking Shawn to read the minutes of the previous 

board meeting from May 18th, 2025. With no comments or amendments, minutes were 

approved. Lisa gave the treasurer’s report with an ending balance of $1172.87 in the general 

fund as of this meeting time. 

 A discussion was held on the issue of insurance for the GPTLA and events. Marlin 

discussed what the GPTLA needed for coverage. 

 Gordon Howie read a notification of board action to the membership from the previous 

board meeting. When asked for public comments on the matter, no public comment was made. 

 Larry gave an update on the gun raffle. At the time of the meeting the gun was in hand 

but had not been engraved. He was four sponsors short of the twenty-five sponsor goal. 

 A discussion was had on possible GPTLA events. After much discussion, Larry made a 

motion, with Mark seconding the motion, to move for the board to come up with a proposal to 

be brought to the membership of the GPTLA to vote on. All approved. 

 Shawn gave an update on the progress of the upcoming GPTLA World Qualifying Shows 

to be held at the Fall River Fairgrounds at Edgemont, SD on August 15th, 16th, & 17th, 2025. 

Awards have been ordered, some show help is in place with more to go, motel rooms have been 

blocked, and much more. As of meeting time, the show account sits at $5500.00. 

 With no more business to discuss, Deb made a motion to adjourn the meeting, 

seconded by Larry, and all approved. 

 

 

Shawn Tobin, secretary 

Great Plains Texas Longhorn Association 


